
Dear House Committee on Energy and the Environment, 
 
 
I hope you agree with me and support HB 4002 - to fund DEQ's Cleaner Air Oregon 
program. We need to always have strong legislation in place to protect our clean air. 
Without it, industry will step in and we’ll have the mess we’ve found, over and over, 
wherever there are not safeguards in place. 
 
 
Our future depends on strong minds of our children, and foul air can kill off growing cells 
of developing brains. Please safeguard the very air we breathe. It is about the most 
basic of all human rights, (as well as the right of just about everything else requiring air), 
and is critical in protecting our children’s minds. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Beverley Davis 
 


